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This is the development plan, submitted by ELS / Kimley Horn to Lee County for the 

French Property.  Forthcoming will also be communication with the FDOT, which has 

approved the "driveway" request from ELS to add the limited left turn left 

turn southbound us 41 entrance - egress (no Northbound access) from the French 

Property. 

Our initial plan is to call for a community wide meeting, (time date yet to be determined) 
review where we are, and ask the community how they want to proceed.  The good news 
is that this is happening in season, meaning we think we should have good community 
participation.   
 
The questions still to be answered by ELS is Who Owns the Roads they want to use to 
access French Property, why the Lee County approved formation resolution ZAB 85 97 
we believe is being violated, and why the Lee County Ordinance requiring 75% approval 
of the Land Owners (ELS only controls 69%) has not been done.  
 
CLICK HERE TO ACCESS THE LATEST DOCUMENTS 
 
 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/scl/fo/g7po1no8xnxc7z78t2cvg/h?rlkey=7l5rv6p43c8sgc8ant1mi7zow&dl=0

